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3 January 2014
Harbourfront Commission Secretariat
17 /F, West Wing, Central Government Offices,
2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar, Hong Kong
By Post

Dear Sir / Madam,

Proposed Establishment of a Harbourfront Authority
Phase 1 Public Engagement

Thank you for your invitation to the West Kowloon Cultural District
Authority to put forth our views on the captioned proposal.

We welcome the proposed establishment of a Harbourfront Authority
to co-ordinate and implement strategic developments along the Victoria
Harbourfront, and agree that the adoption of a more flexible development and
management approach would be the key to promote vibrancy and diversity of the
harbourfront area.

WEKCDA has been charged with the duty to plan and develop WKCD,
one of the most prominent harbourfront sites of Hong Kong. We look forward to
more details to be publicised in the next stage of public engagement on how we can
better align our development efforts. In the meantime, our Mr. Derek Sun (tel.no.
2200 0163) and Ms. Man Sze Lau (tf:lhd. 2200 0157) are assigned as the contact
persons on the matter. Please feel free to contact us through them if required.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. M.W. Chan
Executive Director, Project Delivery
West Kowloon Cultural District Authority
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